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April 1, 2020 
 
 

BY E-FILING  
 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re: DG 19-126 Letter Regarding Assented to Extension of Time to Submit Discovery  

 
Dear Director Howland: 
 

On March 18, 2020, the Department issued a Secretarial Letter establishing a 
Procedural Schedule for the remainder of this docket. Responses to the Office of the 
Public Advocate’s discovery questions were to be submitted on March 27, 2020. The 
parties thereafter agreed that Northern could have a brief extension of time unto 
Wednesday, April 1 to submit its responses. The remainder of the schedule is unchanged. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office. Thank you. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor (NH Bar # 17171) 
Senior Counsel 
Unitil Service Corp 
6 Liberty Lane 
Hampton, NH 03842-1720 
Telephone: (603) 773-6544 
Email:  taylorp@unitil.com 

 


